
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Tiverton             Term:   Autumn 2 Christmas 2019            Topic:   Colours  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

 

This term has been very busy and we can’t 

believe that it is nearly Christmas already! 

 

In English we continued reading George’s 

Marvellous Medicine. Everyone wrote their 

own adaptation thinking about how a story 

is structured, using a beginning, middle and 

end.  

As December approached we started 

thinking about our Christmas play. All the 

class had an input and together they have 

written an amazing script. As some of you 

will be coming to watch it we won’t tell you 

anymore and give the game away. 

 

In mathematics we have worked hard on 

addition and subtraction. Some of us learnt 

how to add one and two digit numbers 

together and then progressed to adding 

and subtracting 10’s from a two digit 

number. We then focused on our 2’s, 5’s 

and 10 times tables. This helped when we 

moved onto money – learning to add up 

amounts, giving change and checking our 

change.  

 

As follow up lessons from our visit to The 

Botanical Gardens in Oxford. In Art we have 

been working with water colours to produce 

some beautiful pictures of flowers. 

 

Everyone has enjoyed P.E this term. 

Learning the rules of netball and hockey. 

 

We practised our money skills during a visit 

to town to buy a Secret Santa present for a 

classroom friend. Everyone amazed us and 

worked independently adding and telling 

the shop assistant how much change they 

should have!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 6th January 2020 – Staff training – No school 

 Tuesday 7th January – First day back of term 3 

 Wednesday 5th February – SAPs Parent’s Evening 3.30pm-

7.00pm 

 Friday 7th February – NSPCC Number Day 

 Friday 14th February – Last day of Spring 1 (Term 3) 

 Monday 24th February – First day back for children Spring 2 

(Term 4) 

 Thursday 5th March – World Book Day 

 Friday 13th March – Sports Relief 

 Friday 3rd April – Last day of Spring 2 (Term 4) 

 

Just to say we all hope you have a ‘Very Merry 

Christmas’ and an ‘Amazing New Year’. Thank you for 

all your support and here’s to a fabulous 2020.  

From the Tiverton team. 


